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Dear Fellow Retirees, Vol. 1 No.1/ December 2006

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from GSRA!

You are receiving this newsletter because you expressed an interest in our new organization for
state of Georgia retirees: Georgia State Retirees Association. In the last couple of weeks a lot
has happened. The core group of organizers met recently and continued with the formation of the
organization. They will meet again in early January.

In an effort to provide more timely information about the organization and retiree issues we have
developed an initial web site at www.GeorgiaRetirees.org. It is from this web site that you
are receiving this email newsletter. From all of the emails Claude Vickers received at
GSRA@numail.org (about 800 so far) we have loaded an address database with email
addresses and other basic contact info, where available. Feel free to share this web site
address with other retirees. From the Newsletter page of the site they can subscribe to
the newsletter. If your email address changes please use this page also to unsubscribe
your old email address and subscribe your new address.

Feel free to send suggestions about the web site to feedback@GeorgiaRetirees.org.

Have a Happy New Year!
The GSRA Steering Committee

Be sure to tell your retired friends!



